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       01/05/22  

Dear parents and carers,          

 

 

Coronation Celebrations – Friday 5th May 

 

Almost a year ago I wrote to you to share the plans for our Jubilee Celebrations. Today I am 

writing to you to share our plans for the Coronation of King Charles III. 

 

We will be celebrating the King’s Coronation on Friday 5th May. This will be a non-uniform day 

with the theme of red, white and blue! 

 

During the afternoon the children will be entertained by Magic Dave, a magician. After the 

show the children will enjoy an afternoon tea party on the school field. 

 

To help us cater for this event please could you donate a box of cakes. Can these please be 

shop bought and sealed? Please bring in cake donations on Thursday 4th May. 

 

We will have a long weekend because of the additional bank holiday (Monday 8th May) and will 

be back in school on Tuesday 9th May. We hope you and your family have fun celebrating this 

momentous event.  

 

Thank you for your continuous support, 

 

 

 

Miss E. Shaw (Headteacher) 

 

 


